
 

 

 

 

 

14/11/2013 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Re: Year 9 Assessment 1 Report 

The report shows the level your son/daughter is currently working at and his/her end of 
Key Stage 3 targets. The expected level of progress over the Key Stage is two levels – 
so if your son/daughter joined the school on a level 4,  he/she would be expected to 
progress at the end of year 9 to a level 6.  If your son/daughter joined the school on a 

level 5, he/she would be expected to progress to a level 7.  

We now ask if you could support your son/daughter by discussing the enclosed report 
and monitoring his/her progress, especially his/her work at home.  Your son/daughter 
will do Assessment 2 week beginning December 9th. Please encourage him/her to revise 
for these assessments. You will receive another report on your son’s/daughter’s progress 

following Assessment 2 in January 2014.  

It was a pleasure to meet so many parents at the Year 9 Curriculum evening on 
November 14th. There will be a Parent’s evening for Yr 9 on Thursday, February 27th 
from 4.30-7.30 pm. There will also be an Options evening on Wednesday, March 5th 
from 6-7pm to explain how your son/daughter will choose his/her GCSE subjects. Please 

put these dates in your diary. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Paula Whyte 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


